
ITPO’s	most	popular	international	food	&	
hospitality	show	AAHAR	to	debut	in	Mumbai	

	
India	Trade	Promotion	Organisation	(ITPO)	will	hold	international	food	and	
hospitality	expo,	AAHAR,	in	Mumbai	between	October	11	and	14,	2017.	The	expo	
will	be	held	at	CIDCO	Exhibition	Centre,	Vashi,	Navi	Mumbai.		
	
ITPO	has	been	one	of	the	most	popular	and	successful	exhibitions	of	ITPO	and	have	
completed	three	decades	in	Delhi.	The	fair	has	evolved	as	one	of	the	most	important	
platform	in	South	-	Asia	for	understanding	and	sourcing	the	new	innovations	
technologies,	products	and	development	in	a	fast-growing	food	processing	as	well	as	
hospitality	sector.	
	
The	event	is	being	organized	with	the	support	of	the	Ministry	of	Food	Processing	
Industries,	Agricultural	and	Processed	Food	Products	Development	Authority	
(APEDA)	and	apex	industry	associations.	These	include	Association	of	Resource	
Companies	for	the	Hospitality	Industry	of	India	(ARCHII),	Hotel	&	Restaurant	
Manufacturer’s	Association	of	India	(HOTREMAI),	All	India	Food	Processors’	
Association	(AIFPA),	Forum	of	Indian	Food	Imports	(FIFI)	and	Food	&	Hospitality	
Support	Association	of	India	(FHSAI).	
	


